Garden City Suburb area comments.

Traffic:

I am concerned about the effect on the existing roads into Warrington by the inevitable
increase in traffic caused by he proposed concentration of additional housing.

The effects of gridlock in this area from the, increasingly frequent, traffic overflow from
accidents etc on the adjacent motorways needs to be considered - the proposals just seem to
load the existing roads with more traffic.

Trans Penine Trail :

The "projected" use of this Trail as a road seems inappropriate
to the area.

Such a road would add significant noise and air pollution along
its route through existing built-up areas including close to
schools.

It would reduce, currently quiet areas of, Thelwall and
Latchford to major thoroughfares, including traffic from the
motorways which would nevitably use the route into
Warrington.

Such a road would therefore spoil the local environment and
deny us the amenity of a walkway - which currently
encourages people to exercise.

( The cost of getting such a road over the Bridgewater Canal
and Manchester Ship Canal must be enormous !)

Hospital overload:

So many additional house would surely swamp the already overloaded medical services in
Warrington.








